
                                                                                    MINUTES 

                                                                             AUGUST  2,  2021 

 

Board met in regular session with Ronald Paul, Harold Smith, Tom Shuttlesworth  and Attorney Joe 

Kerwin.   Additional attendee was John Yanoscak. Minutes from the previous meeting and Treasurers 

report were approved. 

Resident Concern:  John Yanoscak expressed a concern that his neighbor was parking on his property  

which was causing a blocked view of traffic flow on West Market St. from West to East when pulling 

from his driveway. No action required by the Township. 

Correspondence Received: PIRMA  Cyber Reinsurance form to complete. FHWA form 536 to complete. 

County  Commissioners  Tax Exempt process. 

The Township received the first of two payments from the American Rescue Plan Funding initiative. 

Dollar value was $57,777.41. 

Received a concern on 7/20/2021 from 109 Lenker Drive . The concern was that a tree from the 

adjourning property has the potential of falling onto  the property. No action required by the Township. 

Received a concern from 438 Dayton St. that the neighbor dug a ditch from the street causing storm 

water to flow onto his property. No action required by the Township. 

Discussed the new PA  requirement to post the meeting agenda 24 hours prior to the Board Meetings. 

Street light installation request on North Julian St. 

WEMS meeting scheduled on Thursday  8/5/2021 at 6:00PM. Payroll initiative. 

Being no further business, motion by Tom Shuttlesworth to  adjourn meeting, second Ron Paul. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


